St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 15 - 14/12/17



Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents,

What a fantastic last few days. The children were all exceptional in their performances sharing the message of Christmas and filling us with Christmas joy.

On behalf of all the staff and children I would like to say a big thank you to the PTFA for the enormous work that they do in supporting the school and for subsidising greatly the Christmas visits. Today the children enjoyed a party lunch and the school was filled with festive cheer. This was also organised by the PTFA and sponsored in part by Tescos. It's been a busy term and the children are all a real credit to vou.

Have a very happy and Holy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year ahead.

Mrs K. Yuen

We return back to school on Thursday 4th January 2018

8th January – Sacramental preparation starts.

25th January – Year 5/6 visit to Coventry Cathedral

1st February – Sports Leader Training at Chenderit -Year 5

12th – 18th February – Half Term

14th February – Ash Wednesday

21st February – On Line Safety Performance whole school.

23rd February - Level 1 Bikeability Year 3/4

Christmas Visits Harry Potter World and Sleeping Beauty Pantomime









House Point Totals

Christmas Mass Times

This Parish - Sacred Heart and Our Lady, Aston le Walls

<u>Christmas Eve</u> 5pm - Children and Family Mass - 9.30pm - Carols and Readings followed by the "Midnight Mass"

Christmas Day 10.45am – Mass

<u>Daventry</u> - St Augustine's <u>Christmas Eve</u> 5pm - Children's Mass 11.30pm - Carols followed by Midnight Mass

Christmas Day -10.30am - Mass







Scenes from our Nativity Plays



When prayers are said each evening,

This happy time of year, wishes turn to family, friends and everyone held dear.

May your Christmas days be merry and your New Year day be bright.

May peace and goodwill bring you joy and his blessings much delight.

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk